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JOIN YOUR CUPE HCCSS
EDUCATIONAL Q&A WEBINAR!

We have planned a Province-wide town hall for all HCCSS
CUPE members to talk about:

What you can do to get your Employer back to the
bargaining table to negotiate a fair wage reopener; 

Bill 135 restructuring, including information about
PSLRTA, the labour legislation that deals with mergers

and restructuring in Ontario. 

This webinar will provide valuable insight into these
important topics. Fred Hahn, President of CUPE Ontario,

will be joining to speak with members. 

A large part of the webinar we will be dedicated to a Q&A.
Please submit your questions by email to

bgeneau@cupe503.com prior to the webinar. Members will
be given time to ask questions during the webinar as well.

Click here OR

When: April 22, 6pm EST
 Where: Zoom

Click the link or scan the QR code below to register:

mailto:bgeneau@cupe503.com
https://us02web.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_cm-45yfdTzWZ9eCbydPksQ#/registration

